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June 2017  
 Business Meeting  

The meeting was held on the 14th at Macedonia Church.  There were 41 members in 

attendance.  Carl Horn presided over the meeting.  

  

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• 50/50 drawing was held.  Sammy Crouch won. 

• Sammy Crouch reported that 18 kids participated in the CAST event on June 2nd.  He 

thanked the anglers who provided a boat for the event, Jim Edwards for providing lunch, 

and all others who worked the event.  The kids had a great time and we got exposure on TV.  

Also, there are articles in the Lake Murray News and Newberry Observer. 

• Bill Beard reported that the FLW posters and Table Cards are on the way and volunteers will 

be needed to put out the posters and cards.   

• Remember in your prayers Ed Zobel, Joe Fleming, Earl Greenaway, and Willie Summer. 

• Carl reported that the spouse’s luncheon will be on September 6th.  Details to follow. 

• Initially, there were 19 anglers and 22 co-anglers in the draw.  Thanks to John Anderson and 

Carl Horn for providing their boats to make the draw at 21 anglers and 20 co-anglers. 

• The drawing for our June tournament was accomplished.  There will be 21 boats fishing 

from 6:00 to 1:00. 

• Sam Gray rendered our blessing and lunch was served. 

• Meeting was adjourned.   

 

              Next meeting is on July 19th @ 11:00 a.m. 

@ Macedonia Church. 
  

  
Menu will be pork chops, rice & gravy, green beans, sliced tomatoes, rolls and tea. 

Cost is $8.00 
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Tournament Results  
Our June Tournament was held on the 15th out of Billy Dreher State Park and 42 members 

participated.  Twenty one boats departed at 6:00 a.m. on a really nice morning with weigh-in 

scheduled for 1:00p.m.  The results were 74 fish caught at an approximate weight of 163 pounds.  

The bad news is there were six dead fish.  There were nine limits caught with two zeroes. 

 

 

 

 

June Champions 
 

Tom Weigand and Larry Black 
13.75 Pounds   

  
  

June Big Fish 
 

Jim Wimmer  

5.70 Pounds 

 

 

Congratulations!!!  

 

Next Tournament is July 20th 
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Tournament Director News 
 

Jim Edwards is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, give 

Jim a call. 

  

The July One-on-One will be held on the 13th fishing 6:00 to 1:00. 
 

 

 

Results of the May Tournament: 

First Place:  Jim Edwards and Sammy Crouch, 5 Fish, 13.60 pounds. 

Second Place:  Eddie Ballard and Mike Bailey, 5 Fish, 13.00 pounds. 

Third Place:  Jimmijo Matthews and Marion Maner, 5 Fish, 11.75 pounds. 

Fourth Place:  Tom Weigand and Wayne Chester, 5 Fish, 11.20 pounds. 

Fifth Place:  Sam Gray and Kevin Ormerod, 5 fish, 11.05 pounds. 
                       Big Fish:  Carl Horn, 3.95 pounds. 

 

 

Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 


